
Notice of Interruption of Water 
Service 

 

Please take notice that on: Wednesday 26/02/2025 

The water service to your property will be temporarily shut off for the purposes 
installing new sprinkler systems at: 824 Kiwanis Way  

Water service will be off during the hours of: 8am-12pm  

Water service is likely to be restored before 12pm but please prepare for full 
duration. 

We have notified all emergency services and Town of Gibsons 

Town of Gibsons will preforming the work to shut down and restore on our 
behalf. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

 

Andrew Wood 

Project Manager 

Spani Developments  

604-741-4382 

 awood@spani.ca 


